
Thursday April 4th 2019 

Dear Parents 

Mr Grayson led our assembly on 

Tuesday where the Junior Students 

performed a selection of songs 

from the Easter Concert for our 

Infant Students.  

Canon Frank joined us to celebrate 

our End of Term Mass with the 

whole school on Wednesday 

morning. Year 6 Students helped to 

lead Mass beautifully and read 

their own bidding prayers. 

Our Year 6 Students have also 

created a fantastic depiction of 

Leonardo da Vinci’s  ‘Last Supper’ 

as part of their Art lessons which is 

now on display in the Long Room. 

As we start the Easter Holidays, we 

are delighted to say our Lenten 

campaign for WaterAid has 

reached a total of £1897.45. Many 

thanks again for all your generous 

donations which will make a real 

difference to those in need. We will 

be calculating the final total raised 

when we return for the Summer 

Term, so please do bring in any 

final donations during the first 

week back. 

Congratulations to our Year 5 

Football team who retained the 

title of ‘Champions’ at the football 

tournament on Saturday. A great 

team effort with some fantastic 

goals saw Laleham Lea crowned 

Champions once more. Well done 

to Mr Judge and Year 5! 

Wishing you all a peaceful and 

restful Easter with your families. 

I look forward to seeing you all 

when we return to school on April 

25th in Summer Uniform. 

Ms Barry  

Head Teacher 

The Last Supper by Yr.6 



Football report 

Well done to our Year 5 Football Champions who retained the title for Laleham Lea at their 

Football Tournament on Saturday.  

Laleham Lea beat Collingwood by 4 goals to 1 and St David’s by 3 goals to one before drawing 

with Collingwood 2-2. 

The boys lost the final game to St David’s by 3 goals to 1 and despite ending up level on points 

with St David’s overall, Laleham Lea were crowned Champions as we scored more goals 

throughout the competition. 

Well done Mr Judge and the Year 5 team! 

Hot Cross Buns 

Year 3 enjoyed making Hot Cross Buns with 

Mrs Devlin and Mrs De Cintra this week. The 

class also researched the meaning and 

significance of Hot Cross Buns as part of 

their RE lessons. 

Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been exploring our natural world and 

God’s creatures, particularly ‘Mini-beasts’. 

The children were very excited to find a newt and a toad in 

the Nursery Garden and we extended children’s interest by 

focussing this week on caterpillars and butterflies.  

Children used a variety of coloured paints to create their own beautiful paintings of 

butterflies, leading them to investigate patterns. The children also 

looked through mirrors and discussed the symmetry on a Butterfly’s 

body.  

The children listened to ‘The Easter Story’ and made  an ‘Easter 

cross’ in clay and decorated it with flowers. 



Swimming 

Year 2 and Year 5 will be swimming on 

Mondays after the Easter Holiday. Please can 

you ensure your child brings their swimming 

kit (including school swimming hat). 

Over the last few weeks, Students have been writing Easter cards to 

our Spanish Partner school in their Art lessons. Year 4  included some 

‘Gaudi chimneys’ and ‘Gaudi windows’. Year 3 showed some of their 

work on the school mosaic. All pupils have enjoyed writing some 

Spanish vocabulary on the cards.  

Please visit the Language Angels website for the free remote activities 

and games during the Easter holidays: 

www.languageangels.com 

Username: laleham1 

Password: laleham1 

Also you can follow the link below for a mix of Spanish songs for 

children: www.youtube.com/watch?

v=IKznbHvPFwc&list=RDQMd7c665fyEAg&start_radio=1 

Feliz Pascua (Happy Easter) and Buenas vacaciones (Have a nice 

holiday)! 

Señora  Higham 



School Calendar W/C April 25th 2019 
Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Ms Basu) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Thursday 
April 25th 

Ballet 

 

 

 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/Y3 

 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

 
Friday April 
26th 

No Clubs   

Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe 

allergies to peanuts and all nuts. Please do 

not send your child to school with any nuts or 

peanuts for snack time or in their packed 

lunch, this also includes Nutella, peanut 

butter and any biscuits/ cereal bars  or sauces 

(pesto) that may contain nuts or nut spreads. 

Please note that all requests for 

absence must be emailed 

directly to the  Head Teacher 

using email address: 

Headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

ST JOHN THE BAPTIST—CHILDREN’S STATIONS 

OF THE CROSS. 

ST John the Baptist 

are appealing for 

readers, actors, 

actresses and 

musicians to take 

part in the 

Children’s Stations 

of the Cross on Good Friday at 11.00am in the 

Church. 

The rehearsal  takes place on Maundy Thursday at 

10.00am in the Church and will take about  90 

minutes. If your child is interested in taking part,  

please just turn up at the Church on the Thursday. 

Children of all ages are welcome and everybody 

who attends the rehearsal will have a part. 

Costumes will be provided where necessary. 


